Parent's Forum meeting - 15th June 2015

Review of the Year

Positives

- Consistency in the TA
- Consistency with new teacher
 - Mr Duffy and transition
- Mrs Goss amazing
- Mrs Lednor pro-active, takes things in her stride and nothing is too much trouble
- New Curriculum with no WW2
- 8.45 start time easier for drop offs
- Groombridge trip
- Hever!
- Buildings development
- Science Museum
- Carroty Wood
- Parent Workshops Very informative especially the Maths and Phonics ones

Action

- Variety of days and times for workshops next year
- Text message to remind parents of events

Parent workshops for next year

- New Assessment workshops before October (maybe 2/3 per year)
- New Behaviour workshop explaining the restorative approach
- Continue with a similar programme
- Continue the 6 Foundation Stage workshops

Even better if

School photographs – not on blue background but maybe have the Orchard as a background instead?
Inform Mrs Campion.

Developments

- Consistency of opening doors at 8.45 bell
- Consistency in awards
 - 150 merits difference in twins
 - 'teacher favourites'
- homework check